Allan T. Thoms
Vice President
Public Policy & External Affairs
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1800 41st Street

P.O. Box 1003
June 2, 2003 Everett, WA 98201

Phone 425 261-5460
Fax 425 261-5262

Ms. Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Subject:  VERIZON NORTHWEST INC. SUBJECT TO CHECK IN DOCKET UT-020406

Please accept this letter for filing in the above docket.

During the evidentiary hearings held May 7-8, several Verizon witnesses accepted questions
“subject to check.” This letter clarifies Verizon’s answers to these questions.

Cross Examination of Nancy Heuring — Tr. Pg 743

Q1. How much of the $25.5 Million that Verizon received from USAC was booked to intrastate
in column F of Exhibit 243, page 3 of 3?

Al.  None of the $25.5 Million would be reflected in column F of Exhibit 243, page 3 of 3
because all of it is interstate support, not intrastate. The entire amount would only be reflected in
column B of this exhibit.

Cross Examination of Doug Fulp — Tr. Pg 834-835

Q2 Is the joint marketing amount that appears in Exhibit 218C for both interstate and intrastate
joint marketing or solely for intrastate?

A2.  This amount is a Verizon Northwest “total company” figure. It reflects amounts paid for
interstate and intrastate joint marketing services for Verizon’s operations in Idaho, Oregon and
Washington.
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These responses should be made a part of the record. Please contact Joan Gage on 425/261-5238
if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,
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